
Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Wednesday, January 2, 2019 8:02 AM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FVy: Comment GR 24

From: vlaparl<er@aol.com [mailto:vlaparker(5)aol.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 2, 2019 8:01 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Comment GR 24

Comment

Requiring a lawyer to review the forms does not protect the public. The best example is that of the living trust
industry ~ lawyers were used to "review" the living trusts. The trusts themselves contained lawyer-created
clauses. However, intake consisted of the who, what, where type of questions with answers sent to a
center. Non-lawyers (trained in this method) would select clauses and create a document. I do hope you can
imagine the problems associated with this. The final review of the document was perfunctory at best. After all,
the clauses were professionally drafted.

Please, don't create difficulties by accepting this proposed GR.

Vicki Lee Anne Parker,
Attorney at Law
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